
 

August 6, 2016 

 

BEL Continues Restoration of Power to Belize District 
 
 

At 3:00 p.m. today, power supply has been restored to 93% of the country and 87% of customers 

in the Belize District, where the majority of damages were sustained to Belize Electricity 

Limited’s (BEL) power system.  

 

BEL’s teams resumed works early this morning and are focusing on completing restoration to 

areas without electricity, scheduled as follows: 

 

 

While the majority of customers have access to BEL’s supply, the Company is aware that several 

premises cannot connect due to damaged service entrances resulting from the passage of 

Hurricane Earl.   

 

BEL is therefore offering the services of licensed electricians, contracted by the Company, to 

conduct inspection and repairs of damaged service entrances.  Interested customers are 

encouraged to request BEL’s assistance by calling 0-800-BEL-CARE (0-800-235-2273) or for more 

information.  

 
-END- 

 

Area Time Date 

Remainder of Ladyville, including Vista del Mar 6:00 p.m.  Saturday, August 6 

Bella Vista to Vista del Mar junction  9:00 p.m. Saturday, August 6 

Burrell Boom junction to Sandhill 9:00 p.m. Saturday, August 6 

Haulover to Ladyville  9:00 p.m. Saturday, August 6 

Hattieville and surrounding areas 9:00 p.m. Saturday, August 6 

Burrell Boom junction to Belize River Valley Update to be provided tomorrow 

Sandhill to Bomba Update to be provided tomorrow 


